
 
 

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and 

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 27 April 2017 
 
 
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 
Cressida Dick – Commissioner 
 
Supported by:  
Rebecca Lawrence – MOPAC Chief Executive  
Craig Mackey – Deputy Commissioner, MPS 
 
 
 
1 2016/17 End of Year Crime Performance 
 
1.1 There was a discussion of the recent raise in knife and gun crime and the actions the 

MPS are taking to address this. They also discussed the development of the Mayor’s 
knife crime strategy and the role of City Hall in convening partners.  
 

2 Budget and Transformation 
 

2.1 The Commissioner briefed the Deputy Mayor on the provisional financial outturn for 
2016/17.           

 
3 Keeping Music Venues Safe 

 
3.1 The Deputy Mayor discussed with the Commissioner the MPS’s review of its processes 

for supporting music venues to put on safe events.  
 
4 DBS Checking Service 

 
4.1 The Deputy Mayor noted the good work that has been achieved by the MPS to reduce 

the backlog in undertaking DBS checks. 
 

5 Operational Update 
 
5.1 The Commissioner updated the Deputy Mayor on operational issues. 
 


